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Week 6, Term 4 2021          29 October 2021 
APPROACHING CALENDAR EVENTS 

2021 

Thursday 4 November ● Kindergarten 2022 Orientation – YouTube 
link will be sent to parents 

Friday 5 November ● Colour Explosion Run 2pm 
Friday 12 November ● Kindergarten 2022 Transition 1 
Wednesday 17 November ● K-2 Athletics Carnival 
Friday 19 November ● Kindergarten 2022 Transition 2 
Thursday 25 November ● Year 6 fundraising Fun Day for K-5 
Friday 26 November ● Kindergarten 2022 Transition 3 
Wednesday 8 December ● Presentation Assembly 2021 

Thursday 9 December 

● Kindergarten Graduation 2021 
● Year 6 Graduation, in the school hall 
● Year 6 Graduation Dinner (details to 

come) 
Thursday 16 December ● Last day of Term 4 for students 
Friday 17 December  ● School Development Day – staff only  
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Today is World Teachers' Day and the perfect chance to recognise and 
celebrate the incredible contributions teachers have made in our 
communities. This year, our dedicated teachers have continued to show their 
resilience, leadership, and adaptability throughout the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Teachers have adapted their learning environments, supported their students 
and school communities, and continued to keep a smile on their faces. 
Teacher's impact on our lives every day and today is the ideal time to say 
THANK YOU! 
 
Colour Run  
Our students and teachers are buzzing with 
excitement about the upcoming Colour Run on 
Friday 5 November. It is an awesome opportunity 
for the students to experience laughter and 
enjoyment for an afternoon and for Tacking Point 
P&C to raise funds for our school.  
We are encouraging every student to participate 
and are looking forward to seeing some of our staff 
get a dose of slime to add to the excitement of the 
day! Totally up to you though … personally, I am 
happy for you all to stop at $25 000 – as being 
slimed by 670 students isn’t really that enticing to 
me! 
 

Personal details update 
Please make sure that we have your most current email, telephone number 
and emergency contact details. A number of situations have arisen in schools 
where families were not able to be contacted and this was very distressing 
for the children. 
 
Kindergarten 2022 
Even though we cannot have our face to face parent information session 
(originally scheduled on Thursday 4 November) to personally welcome and 
share information to begin your child’s school life journey here at Tacking 
Point Public School. We hope that you will enjoy our 'Kindergarten Transition 
Video' released this coming week. A huge thank you to Mrs Kym Wignall for 
her efforts in bringing this into the loungeroom of our families. An email has 
been sent to all of the 2022 Kindergarten enrolments – just click on the link 
and it will take you to the presentation. 
We are looking forward to the three consecutive Friday transition times, 
whereby the Kindy 2022 students will join us for activities in the classrooms 
(more details further on in the newsletter). 
 
 

Principal’s Message 
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Developing Positive and Respectful Relationships 
Developing positive and respectful relationships is an important part of a 
student’s emotional and social development. The relationships in a student’s 
life, including those with friends, family and peers, can influence their physical 
health, promote self-esteem and assist them in developing a sense of 
belonging. Teaching students about positive and respectful relationships 
encourages them to reflect on their current relationships and supports them 
as they form new ones. 
 
Creating a culture of respect in the school environment requires that students 
understand their roles and responsibilities (your job – my job). This will help 
them to identify and nurture healthy relationships and avoid unhealthy ones. 
They can also be taught that it’s okay to speak up and seek help when 
necessary, which will equip them to negotiate and strengthen their 
relationships throughout their lives. When students identify and understand 
the qualities of healthy relationships, such as trust, personal safety, respect, 
honesty, acceptance and loyalty, they can confidently establish and 
maintain positive and respectful relationships. 
Communication skills are an essential part of managing relationship 
difficulties. By learning how to recognise and express their emotions and 
feelings, students are equipped to discuss and resolve issues that are 
impacting on their relationships with family, friends and partners. By directly 
discussing issues such as gender stereotypes, abusive behaviour, and 
discrimination, students can explore a range of qualities and characteristics 
that promote and develop empathy, resilience and inclusivity. These qualities 
form the foundation for the establishment of positive and respectful 
relationships in students’ lives. 
ReachOut Schools’ respectful relationships resources were produced thanks to support from Darling Downs 
and West Moreton PHN. 
 

Staff 
We wish Mrs Karen Jones all the best for the end of the year as she has taken 
leave for the remainder of the term. Mrs Rochelle Hazelwood has the 
pleasure of working with the delightful 5J students. We are confident both the 
students and Mrs Hazelwood will make the most of their time together. 
Miss Megan Essex is in the final preparation stages for her upcoming wedding 
next weekend. We all wish her and Jack a magical day filled with love and 
happiness as they begin the rest of their lives together. 
Mr David Munday will be back in the Principal chair next week after being on 
leave this week.  
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend everyone and enjoy a 
little bit of sunshine! 
 
Warm regards,   
Kelly Jordan  
Relieving Principal 
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Week 4 is done. Wow! How the term has flown by so far. It has been fantastic 
to see all of our students being so settled in their classes and the work students 
bring into my office has been exemplary. We love seeing the improvement 
that has been made over the year and look forward to continuing the journey 
with all students.  

We have some very exciting events coming up in the next few weeks, 
especially the Colour Run next week. We would love to reach all of our targets 
for the fundraising challenges, and I know everyone would like to see Mr Bale, 
Mrs Ireland and especially Mr Munday being slimed.  

A few weeks after that we have our K-2 athletics carnival in our school. Mrs 
Cooper will be busy organising the events and how the day will be run, with 
further information going home soon.  

Finally, its been fantastic to see the uptake of families using the Sentral Parent 
Portal Console App. We use the App to communicate events and 
happenings in the school and we hope that parents are finding it as easy to 
use as we do. We would like to remind parents to use the Absence tile on the 
App for either responding to, or creating a future absence request for their 
child.  

Take care everyone and be safe.  

 

 
 
 
 
Trevor Thompson  
Deputy Principal 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Principal Forecast 
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Last week we looked at the language of multiplicative thinking and the 
importance of students using this language and understanding the 
connections between representations, situations and concepts. Our school 
continues to have a strong focus on multiplicative thinking. Teachers are now 
implementing ‘Learning Talks’ within the classroom using the language from 
the Mathematics syllabus. These conversations with students are used as a 
powerful tool for both teaching and learning. Rich discussion supports our 
students in making sense of complex ideas and supports rich, meaningful 
classroom discussions in mathematics. Students continue to build their 
knowledge in developing efficient numeracy strategies in working flexibly 
with an extended range of numbers that are suitable for their stage of 
learning. I have included the language of multiplicative thinking from the 
syllabus that supports conversation in our Learning Talks. 

• Early Stage 1- Kindergarten                                                              
• Stage 1- Part 1- Year 1                                                                 
• Stage 1- Part 2- Year 2 
• Stage 2- Part 1- Year 3 
• Stage 2- Part 2- Year 4 
• Stage 3- Part 1- Year 5 
• Stage3- Part 2- Year 6 

 

                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cherry Nelson 
Curriculum Leader 
 
 

Crossing the Curriculum 
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Although experts agree that no single factor  directly causes children to act 
aggressively, numerous studies suggest that exposure to violent media, such 
as content contained in some video games, is a risk factor for violent or 
aggressive behaviour.  While exposure to violent media is only one of several 
risk factors, it is one that parents have control over. There are so many great 
benefits to media and technology, including the potential to teach valuable 
skills. Doing research about TV shows, movies, or games before your kids 
watch, play, and interact with them will go a long way in helping them avoid 
inappropriate content.  
 

As a parent or carer, you are the best person to talk with your child about 
which video games are ok for them to play. Some games contain strong, 
realistic and graphic violence. This violence may upset, harm or disturb young 
children because they are not developmentally ready to be exposed to it. 
Here are some tips to help you and your child decide what video games are 
appropriate for them. 

• Check the classification rating: Australian classification laws require that 
video games must be classified before they are sold and must display 
classification markings. Games vary in their level of violent content and 
may contain themes, language and images that are unsuitable for your 
child. These markings will provide you with information about the 
strongest content in the game. Visit www.classification.gov.au to check a 
game’s rating, read reviews and talk to other parents and carers. The 
Australian Classification Board also has useful information on violent video 
games to help parents and their children decide what video games are 
appropriate for them. 

• Be informed and involved: Having an interest in your child’s video 
gaming can help you decide if the games they are playing are suitable 
for them. 
Ask your child what games they are playing or watch them while they 
play. Even better, play a game with them.  Ask them questions like, 
‘what is the game about?’ and ‘Why would you like to play it?’ 
Understanding their motivations will help you identify alternatives to 
unsuitable games if necessary. Before downloading or buying a game 
for your child, do some research to decide if it’s suitable for your child. 
Review sites can also be a good source of information about age 
appropriate content – check out the  
Australian Council on Children and the Media, Kiwi 
Families (NZ), Common Sense Media (US), Parents’ Choice (US) 
and Ask About Games (UK). 

 

 

Wellbeing Matters 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/research/media-and-violence-an-analysis-of-current-research
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/research/media-and-violence-an-analysis-of-current-research
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/research/media-and-violence-an-analysis-of-current-research
http://www.classification.gov.au/
https://www.classification.gov.au/classification-ratings/whats-ok-for-children/does-your-child-play-violent-video-games
https://www.classification.gov.au/classification-ratings/whats-ok-for-children/does-your-child-play-violent-video-games
https://childrenandmedia.org.au/
https://www.kiwifamilies.co.nz/
https://www.kiwifamilies.co.nz/
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/
http://www.parents-choice.org/
http://www.askaboutgames.com/


Page 7 
   

• Use parental controls: These are available for Android and Apple 
phones, as well as tablets and all major consoles to help you manage 
what content your child is able to access on all the devices in your 
house. You can set parental controls to limit your child’s access only to 
games that have been given lower classifications (eg G or PG rated 
games). Explain to your child why you don’t want them playing certain 
types of games. Let your child know that as they get older, these 
controls can be reviewed and changed. The eSafety Commissioner has 
useful guides on setting up parental controls on their 
website: : www.esafety.gov.au/parents/skills-advice/taming-
technology. 

• Stay involved: Continue to talk regularly with your child about their 
gaming interests, who they are playing with and what they play online. 
Help them understand the risks. Monitor and supervise what your child is 
playing and encourage your child to tell you if they experience 
anything that worries them or makes them uncomfortable. Find out 
more information at:  www.esafety.gov.au/parents/big-issues/gaming 

 
Jody Bond 
Student Engagement Leader 
 

 
 
Congratulations to the children and their families who have completed their 
Read Aloud Bookmarks Term 4 Weeks 3 and 4: 

KO Jasper F KW Ainslee C, Olivia M 1B Luca P, Miranda R, Ella S 1V Elyse B, 
Rohen C, Kaylum W 1W Summer C 4H Olivia H 4S Meela M 5/6M Keegan P 
 
Lea Tracy 
Teacher Librarian 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library 

http://%C2%A0www.esafety.gov.au/parents/big-issues/gaming
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What’s happening in 3/4T  
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4H – Beautiful Artworks  
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Orientation 
In the past, we have always had a parent and child session to provide 
information to ensure a successful transition into primary school. This meeting 
was scheduled for Thursday 4 November, however due to COVID-19, this 
initial session can no longer take place. There will now be a virtual 
presentation for you to watch at your leisure. This information will be provided 
to you by email when finalised. 
    
Transition 
The three scheduled transition dates remain unchanged however only one 
adult/parent can drop their child off to our School Hall.  Staff members and 
senior students will then take groups to the classroom for their activity time in 
the classrooms.  Due to social distancing protocols, this process needs to be 
conducted quickly with one adult bringing their child into the Hall and then 
promptly leaving by an alternate exit. Signage will be displayed in the Hall 
and there will be students and staff to assist. 
  
The three transition dates are 

• Friday 12th November 
• Friday 19th November  
• Friday 26th November 

The times for these transitions will be 9:30 in the morning and will conclude at 
10:30. The teachers will walk students back to the Hall for a quick collection 
and hand over at the end of the transition time. 
 
All Kindergarten 2022 parents will be emailed with this information soon. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten 2022 
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High School 2023 Information 
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Colour Explosion 
The Colour Explosion on Friday 5 November and it appears that under current 
restrictions, parents will be able to watch the event from the back fence, as 
no entry onto school grounds is currently permitted.  Please ensure that if you 
do go to watch you observe the current COVID-19 guidelines.  
 

We would love to see more students get involved we have only had a 1/3 of 
students create their online fundraising page.  As much as this is going to be 
a really fun and enjoyable run for the students, the P&C are holding this to 
raise funds to help the school provide great learning spaces for the school.  
 

If you have any questions about the Crazy Colour Day please contact the 
School Fun Run Office on 1800 FUN RUN. 
 

Thanks for supporting the school and we hope to see you at the event! 
 

P&C Meeting on Zoom 
Our next meeting will be on Monday 1 November at 7pm, via Zoom. If you 
would like to receive the link to join, please email  

secretary@tackingpointpandc.org.au 

Tim Inman 
P&C President 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
 ** Counter Sales: The first Monday of the month (during school terms) 

 8.30-9.30 in the hall** 
Uniforms can be viewed and purchased via the P&C’s Qkr! Payment site 

 
 
As parents are still unable to be on school grounds, we encourage you to 
prepare your 2022 school uniform orders this term. Our last sales day of term 
4 is December 13th. All sizes and options are on QKR, save money by 
purchasing full Uniform Packs and Top up packs, check QKR for more details. 
 
Please also note that once the school moves to Level 2 and the Uniform can 
open to over the counter sales, we have amended our opening days to the 
first Monday of the month, during the school term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop 

P&C Update 

mailto:secretary@tackingpointpandc.org.au
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TUCKERBOX ROSTER 
You can place lunch orders via the P&C’s Qkr! App  

Mon 1/11 HELP PLEASE 
Tue 2/11 S. Lukic 
Wed 3/11 H. Ryan 
Thurs 4/11 S. Thomas   R. Brennan 
Fri 5/11 R. Ferguson  R. Brennan  I. Redfern 
Mon 8/11 H. Ryan 
Tue 9/11 C. Baker 
Wed 10/11 M. Brumby 
Thurs 11/11 A. Brinkman  M. Delaforce 
Fri 12/11 H. Ryan   S. Lukic   R. Brennan 
In accordance with WH&S regulations, it would be appreciated if volunteers 

could please wear enclosed footwear and have long hair tied back. 
Thanks Leanne and Sandy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuckerbox Canteen 
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Class Awards 
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